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Teaching Assistant  

 

About us 
 OFSTED “Good” school (July 2018) 

 Exceptional record of staff development 

 Positive, happy and uplifting culture and ethos 

 Research based approaches to assessment and feedback – co-designed by teachers 

 Simple and effective classroom management  

 Excellent buildings and facilities, including projectors in every classroom, visualisers and brand new 

full sized 3G pitch 

 Fully comprehensive community school 

The role 
We are seeking to appoint an experienced and innovative Teaching Assistant to join a vibrant and 
dedicated Special Educational Needs team at our 11-16 mixed, comprehensive school in 
Guildford. 
 
Students with SEND are educated both in targeted small groups and in their mainstream 
classroom. The successful candidate will be working within all subject areas within the school. We 
are particularly interested in aspiring teachers who would like to gain further experience of 
working with young people before starting their training. 
 
The post would suit applicants with flexibility, enthusiasm and sensitivity. An excellent 
understanding of SEND and other learning difficulties is essential. The candidate must be able to 
demonstrate a willingness to be a team player alongside our committed support team. SEND 
related training and the ability to run small group interventions would be advantageous. 
 
This is a part-time post, 39 weeks per year (term time only), 30 hours per week. The pay scale is 
GS-4, salary range £13,923 - £15,353 pro rata (FTE £19,422 - £21,416 per annum). 
 
To download an application form, please visit the Vacancies page of our school website 
(www.kingscollegeguildford.com). Completed applications should be submitted to Michelle Lim 
either by post to Kings College, Southway, Guildford, Surrey GU2 8DU or by email 
m.lim@kingscollegeguildford.com 
 
Closing date for applications: Monday 11th October 2021 
Interviews: date to be advised 
 
Kings College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff to share 

this commitment.  An enhanced DBS check is required for all successful candidates. 

 

 


